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Comments: I do not feel a private company has any business dumping their trash on public lands. Even if, they

are paying for this I know they will not be paying enough. 

A private citizen wouldn't be allowed to do this. WE should be honoring and respecting out public lands. It is our

heritage and not make it a dumping ground. Thank you!


